CSO to accept bids on hog

Monday, August 6, 2012
The Caddo Sheriffa€™ s Office will accept bids on a hog that was unclaimed by its owner after it was picked up
on Sparks Davis Road.

Bids on the animal will be accepted from 9 a.m. to noon, Thursday, August 9 at the sheriffa€™s substation at
4910 North Market. The hog will be on site for viewing.

For more information contact Deputy Beaux Nunnery at 681-1120.




